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2.12.2021
Dear Parents,

I have great pleasure in sending you our report following the Ofsted inspection last month.
As you will see when you read it, it is overwhelmingly positive – we are delighted that the strong relationships between staff and pupils, the high academic expectations held for pupils and the excellent standards of behaviour have been noted. 
Our aim at Sacred Heart is of course to attain high academic standards and we are proud of these achievements. However, what is taught here is about so much more. It is about the message our children receive through their experience of being at our school. The inspector spent a great deal of time talking to many of our pupils. They told him how they learn from each other, the pride they have in their care and concern for others, the high expectations for their behaviour, the community action projects undertaken by every class and the termly focus on virtues and values that allows them the opportunity to ‘Grow in Wisdom and in Grace.’
The report inevitably identifies areas for further development. We are happy to see that these are the same as those we had already identified as part of our own self-evaluation. We look forward to keeping you informed about how we plan to address these.
Enormous praise and thanks must go to the staff at Sacred Heart. The last 18 months in education has thrown challenges at them that we could never have foreseen. Taking that into consideration makes a report like this even more admirable.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks must also go to our Board of Governors. They give up their time voluntarily, offering support, guidance and, at times, challenge - all in the pursuit of excellence for our school. 
The final and most important praise and thanks however go to your lovely children – our pupils. Their enthusiasm, humour, ambition and hard work shines through each and every day – thank you for sharing them with us!
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Rachel Gavin
Headteacher
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